
 

STOTFOLD TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Notice of conclusion of the audit 
Annual Return for the year 31st March 2023 

 
 
 

Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 

 

 
 

1. The audit of accounts for the Council for the year ended 
31 March 2023 has been concluded. 

 
2. The Annual Governance and Accountability Return is 

available for inspection by any local government elector 
of the area of the Council on application to: 

 
 

Mrs E. Payne, Town Clerk, Stotfold Town Council, 
Greenacre Centre, Valerian Way, Stotfold, Hitchin, 
Herts, SG5 4HG – by appointment only 01462 730064 
Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 10am to 1pm 

 
3. Copies will be provided to any local government elector 

on payment of £0.10 per sheet, for each copy of the 
Annual Return. 

 
 
 
Announcement made by Mrs E. Payne, Town Clerk  
Date of announcement: 19th September 2023 


